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HOSTEL REOPENING NOTIFICATION |  STD-XII

Dear Parents,

We are glad to inform you that we will reopen the hostel facilities for the Residential students from

the date mentioned below. You are requested to send your ward to the hostel after understanding

the following points:

● Students will report to the hostel on 10.3.22

● We require an RTPCR Covid test report of students to enter the hostel. (information should

not be older than 48 hour from the time of reporting)

● Parents are not allowed to the campus or any Hostel.

● Intra room movement or gathering in corridors are strictly not allowed.

● Students must maintain social distancing at all given points in time.

● Boarders should carry their sanitiser and wear a mask all the time.

● Boarders should not share any material (Mask, toiletries, textbooks, notebooks, pen,

pencil, eraser, tiffin box, water bottles, etc.).

● Gathering at the ground, Cafeteria, and in the Canteen is strictly not allowed; they need to

follow the specific instruction given by the designated person at that place.

● While moving out of the hostel, boarders will have to move in one line and maintain social

distance for classes or canteen.

● For any requirements, Boarders can place orders with their floor coordinators.

● Outside foods are not allowed. Students can bring dry snacks and fruits from home. Any

type of cooking food is strictly not allowed.

● Outing, Local Guardian visit, Parents visit will be strictly not allowed.

We expect full-hearted support from you to send your ward to hostel classes to better your child’s

preparation for the examinations.

Thanks & Regards

Mr Chitta Ranjan Das
Head, Boarding & Welfare
ODM PUBLIC SCHOOL


